Harbin, Danielle

From: Harbin, Danielle

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 10:45 AM
To: ‘dimillay@ualr.edu’

Cc: ‘'varodgers@ualr.edu’; Lester, Guy
Subject: ARR040020 UALR MS4 Annual Report
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Mr. Millay,

The 2020 Annual MS4 Program Report was due on March 31, 2021. To date, DEQ has not received the annual report for
2020. Please submit the report to water-permit-application@adegq.state.ar.us no later than May 19, 2021.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Guy Lester (permit engineer) or myself.
Thanks,

Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Coordinator

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0056 | e:danielle.harbin@adeg.state.ar.us
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